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26 fEBRUARY 2013
Dear Parents,

DRAGON SLAYER 2013 - Sunday 28th April 13:30 – 17:15
I am pleased to confirm the details of Dragon Slayer 2013 – our annual celebration of St George’s Day, which is taking place this year at Nailsea School, Nailsea on Sunday 28th April. 

There will be the opportunity for those who attend to try their hand at a number of different activities by rotating through three different activity zones. The emphasis will be on participation and coaching, rather than competing and each activity will be tailored for a specific age group to ensure maximum enjoyment, safety and achievement.

The afternoon will start with a lively service, which will incorporate the presentation of flags and renewal of promises. There will be a collection for the Children’s Hospice South West.
Please can you make your own way to the meeting point in the Public Car Park in Stockway South, Nailsea – opposite the Police Station.  We will parade the short distance to the school, leaving at 13:30 so please be there by 13:00.

Please also park here and walk to the school to collect your ‘scout’ for 17:15. There will ne no parking at the school except for the organisers.
Please don’t forget that all Beaver Scouts, Cub Scouts and Scouts will need to arrive at the event in full uniform and  will need to bring suitable activity clothing to change into. The cost for the event will be £5 per 'Scout' which includes their ‘Dragon Slayer 2013’ badge.  There will be a small tuck shop and Gordano Scouting merchandise shop available in one of the zones. We would advise ‘scouts’ bring no more than £3.00 each on the day. There will be drinks available throughout the afternoon free of charge.
We will need extra help on the activities so are asking parents who are CRB checked through the Scout Association to volunteer.  Please let your Leader know if you are able to help.
This will be a great afternoon of fun and activities and I hope many of our ‘scouts’ from all sections will be able to take part. Please confirm if your child will be attending by completing and sending back the enclosed permission slip to your section leader by Thursday 21st March, as we need to provide the organisers with approximate numbers. 

I look forward to your support, a great day and good weather!

Yours in Scouting,

Steve Hamey – Group Scout Leader

Permission slip – to be returned to your Section Leader by THURSDAY 21ST MARCH 

I give permission for ____________________________(full names of attendee) to attend the Dragon Slayer event on Sunday 28th April 2013
I also enclose the £5:00 fee and have indicated any relevant medical information on the back of this tear off slip.

My contact details for the event are: _________________________________

Photographs and video images may be taken at this event, and these may include your child.  The images may be used in the media, internet websites, or in other ways to promote Scouting.  If you have any objections to the use of your child’s image in this way please tick the following box and we will do our best to comply with your request. (
Signed _____________________ (parent/guardian)
 
Date ______________

Parent / Guardian’s names ______________________________________
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